


FROM CHAMBER PRESIDENT & CEO 

JoAnn Ryan
Oliver Wendell Holmes said, “I find the great 
thing in this world is not so much where we 
stand, as in what direction we are moving: To 
reach the port of heaven, we must sail 
sometimes with the wind and sometimes 
against it- but we must sail, and not drift, nor lie at anchor.” 
Welcome to the New Chamber…the New Year. We’re all in 
for an exciting ride, re-invented, innovative and focused on 
better serving you.  

This process began over a year ago during a staff strategy 
meeting when we realized the need to make changes that 
acknowledge this fast-paced global marketplace. Results from 
a series of Focus Groups confirmed the need to offer 
opportunities to tell your story, make contacts and create new 
partnerships.    

In the coming months, I will explain some of the changes you 
are seeing. This month, I’ll focus on networking. You told us 
that building your network was very important to you. We 
want our networking events to be valuable to you and our 
hosts. We’ve changed some names to clearly communicate the 
significance of our three very popular events. 

If you would like to host one of these events, we do have 
some dates available. Please give me a call to discuss. 

Thank you for your continuing support. With your help, we 
keep moving forward at a fast pace! 

Welcome New Members
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     333 Kennedy Drive, Suite R101
     PO Box 59, Torrington, CT 06790
     p 860.482.6586  f 860-489-8851
     www.nwctchamberofcommerce.org

JoAnn Ryan 
President & CEO 

joann@nwctchamberofcommerce.org 

Anita Rosa     Lauren Zordan 
V.P. Finance & Operations                  V.P. Programs & Events
anita@nwctchamberofcommerce.org    lauren@nwctchamberofcommerce.org



WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING AT NORTHWEST 
CONNECTICUT’S CHAMBER 
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Manufacturers’ Coalition 
Our Chamber has a very active Manufacturers’ Coalition 
comprised of individuals in the manufacturing industry, as 
well as educators and other business professionals who 
provide services to manufacturers.  The Coalition’s 
December meeting featured guest speakers Peter 
Callahan and Lauren DellaFera from Fresh Perspectives.  
Peter and Lauren gave a very informative presentation on 
working with millennials.  The Coalition expressed an 
interest in learning new, innovative ways to recruit 
millennials and keep them employed for a longer period of 
time. Fresh Perspectives had helpful data on what attracts 
millennials to a job, what keeps them happy in their job, 
and what they value most in life.  The January Coalition 
meeting featured a plant tour at RBC Bearings in 
Torrington.  The group toured the facility and heard from 
retiring Plant Manager, Bob Hart, and his successor Gene 
Hubbard.  

Leadership Northwest
The Leadership Northwest class had two informative 
panel discussions at their December 14th session.  The 
first was a Corporate Leadership Panel featuring: Mayor 
Elinor Carbone, Lynn Gelormino of The Warner Theatre,  
Lance Leifert of Conquest, Dan McIntyre of Charlotte 
Hungerford Hospital, Tom Villanova of Litchfield Bancorp, 
and JoAnn Ryan of the Chamber.  Paul McLaughlin of 
Litchfield Bancorp moderated the discussion which 
focused on their leadership qualities, how they lead their 
employees, what has contributed to their success, etc.  

The group then traveled to Charlotte Hungerford Hospital 
for lunch and a talk about the Hospital’s recent 100th 
Anniversary given by Tim LeBouthillier, Director, 
Community Relations & Development for the Hospital.  
The afternoon panel was moderated by Chamber 
President, JoAnn Ryan and focused on the importance of 

serving on a local board of directors.  The panel included: 
Paul McLaughlin, Victor Muschell of Victor M. Muschell, 
LLC, Sherie Power of Kelly Services, James Steck of  
Ebersol, McCormick & Steck, and Jacque Williams of 
Jacque Williams Entertainment.  The panel of experienced 
board members gave the group some insight on how they 
got on a board of directors, what the commitment is to 
serve on a board, how serving on a board has helped 
them in their career and with their leadership skills, etc.  

The class’ January session was held on January 18th at 
the Chamber Office and started with a seminar led by 
Cindy Donaldson of Red Barn Consulting, LLC.  Cindy 
taught the class about personal branding, press releases, 
LinkedIn and Facebook.  After lunch, the class broke out 
into their teams and reported on their team projects in the 
works.  More to come on those!  In the afternoon, Bob 
Dickson of Dale Carnegie Training of Western CT, gave a 
seminar on “Creating Presentations that WOW!” and then 
worked with the class on public speaking skills.  

Holiday Celebration
Five Points Gallery in 
Torrington hosted the 
Chamber’s Annual 
Holiday Celebration on 
December 8th. Over 
200 members and 
guests enjoyed 
networking with one 
another while viewing 
beautiful artwork at the 
gallery. Hors d’oeuvres 
and refreshments were provided by Ciesco Catering, 
Backstage Torrington and Village Wine Cellar and each 
attendee received a beautiful Christmas gift courtesy of 
Cook Funeral Home. Thank you to co-sponsors Taylor 
Rental, Dunning Sand and Gravel and Bank of America 
for their generosity and to Sheila Ivain who captured 
beautiful photos of the event.

Continued on page 9

Photo by Sheila Ivain
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Drop Thomaston Savings Bank 
Full Page Ad Here 

TSB IRA AD for Northwest CT Chamber of Commerce Newsletter: January, February, and March 2017

Grow Your Money
The Tax-Friendly Way 

INDIVIDUAL RETIREMENT ACCOUNTS

Member FDIC

Visit your local branch to discuss your 
retirement planning options with a 
Thomaston Savings Bank associate.

860.283.1874  LOCAL

855.344.1874  TOLL FREE

thomastonsb.com
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COMING UP AT THE CHAMBER 
Job Fair
Northwest Connecticut’s Chamber of Commerce will hold the 13th Annual Job Fair on Thursday, March 30th at the 
Torrington City Hall Auditorium, 140 Main Street, Torrington from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. The fair welcomes job seekers 
to network with potential employers, distribute their resume and apply for open positions. All industries and 
businesses are welcome to participate. The fee for Chamber members is $100 and for non-members is $150. 
Lunch is provided for employers. Supporting organizations of the Job Fair include: The City of Torrington, the 
Northwest Regional Workforce Investment Board, the Connecticut Department of Labor, FM 97.3 WZBG, The 
Register Citizen and Republican-American. To reserve a table at the fair, please call the Chamber at 860-482-
6586.

Peer Groups
The Chamber will host the following peer group meetings and welcomes any member involved in the specific 
industry to attend. These meetings will be held at the Chamber, 333 Kennedy Drive, Torrington.
 Manufacturers’ Coalition will meet on Friday, February 3rd at 8:00 a.m.
 Insurance Committee will meet on Wednesday, February 15th at 8:00 a.m.
 Health Council will meet on Tuesday, February 21st at 8:00 a.m.

Annual Meeting & Chamber Hall of Fame Luncheon
Our Annual Meeting and Chamber Hall of Fame Luncheon will be held on Thursday, April 20th at 11:30 a.m. at 
Chatterley’s Banquet Facility in Torrington. The keynote speaker of the Annual Meeting will be Joe Brennan, 
President of the Connecticut Business & Industry Association. The 2017 inductees in the Chamber Hall of Fame 
will be announced in next month’s newsletter. For more information, call the Chamber at 860-482-6586.

Financial Reality Fair
Save the date of April 26 for the 8th Annual Financial Reality Fair. The Chamber is once again partnering with the 
Connecticut Credit Union League to provide a hands-on budgeting experience to high school students. 
Participating students gain practical knowledge about personal financial management in a one day “real world” 
environment. The fair is designed to teach students the value of using money responsibly. This exercise requires 
each student to choose a career and salary and then budget their money wisely to make ends meet. Chamber 
members volunteer to make this event possible. If you’d like to be involved, please call Lauren at 860-482-6586.

Build your network base and 
enjoy delicious complimentary hors d’oeuvres at 

Restaurant in the Spotlight 
Sponsored by 

The White Horse 
Country Pub & Restaurant

258 New Milford Turnpike, New Preston 

Monday, February 6th, 5:30-6:30 p.m. 
Cash bar. 

RSVP online at nwctchamberofcommerce.org or call 860-482-6586. 
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Drop Northwest Community Bank 
Full Page Ad Here 

Member FDIC     Equal Housing Lender

YOUR COMMUNITY – YOUR COMMUNITY BANK
FOR OVER 150 YEARS

LET’S TALK ABOUT  
HOW WE CAN HELP YOUR BUSINESS

MAKE IT
BUILD IT
BUY IT
LEASE IT
MOVE IT
GROW IT

EDUCATIONAL PLAYCARE
Financed the expansion 
of day care centers across
the state

CADCO, LTD
Financed acquisition 
of major equipment

DOYLE’S MEDICAL SUPPLY 
Maintaining a long-standing 
business relationship

Steve Zarrella
Senior Vice President & Chief Lending Officer
860-379-7561    zarrella@nwcommunitybank.com

Greg Tonon
Vice President, Commercial Loan Officer 
860-379-7561    tonon@nwcommunitybank.com

Dan Sullivan
Vice President, Commercial Loan Officer
860-674-8366
sullivan@nwcommunitybank.com

www.nwcommunitybank.com

LET’S  FOCUS  ON  YOUR  BUSINESS
Work with a Northwest Community Bank commercial lending professional 
to move your plans from the drawing board into action. 
You know your business  – and we know ours. Together we can make things happen.
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Corporate Sponsor 
SHOUT OUTS
O&G Industries, Inc.
O&G Industries, Connecticut’s largest 
privately-held construction company 
and one of the country’s Top 100 
Green Building Contractors, has been 
awarded a contract to construct the 
Stamford Police Department’s new 
headquarters.  The project includes the 
construction of a 94,000 square foot, four-story police 
headquarters with an attached four-story parking garage. 
The Police Department Headquarters will provide program 
space for administrative and general offices, detention cells 
and processing, storage and processing of evidence, firearms 
training range, patrol functions, training rooms and police 
support functions. Sitework includes the removal of 18,000 
cubic yards of rock.   

Company staff donated over 1,500 toys to Torrington’s 
FISH via the Torrington Fire Department’s Christmas for 
Children Toy Drive.  In addition, another 500 toys, 
benefitting 153 children, were donated to the Torrington 
Area Youth Services Bureau. 

O&G Industries recently received its third consecutive 
CCIA (Connecticut Construction Industries Association) 
Community Service Award following its 2015 win for its 
annual toy drive and 2014 win for its Platt Builds program. 
O&G won the award for its awareness and fundraising 
efforts throughout the month of October in support of 
Making Strides of Litchfield County, a local chapter of the 
American Cancer Society’s Making Strides Against Breast 
Cancer Network.  

Charlotte Hungerford Hospital
Charlotte Hungerford Hospital (CHH) has once again 
earned The Joint Commission’s Gold Seal of Approval® for 
Hospital Accreditation by demonstrating continuous 
compliance with its performance standards. The Gold Seal 
of Approval® is a symbol of quality that reflects an 
organization’s commitment to providing safe and effective 
patient care. 

CHH underwent a rigorous, unannounced onsite surveys 
throughout the hospital where a team of Joint Commission 
expert surveyors evaluated compliance with hospital 
standards related to several areas, including emergency 
management, environment of care, infection prevention and 
control, leadership, and medication management. Surveyors 
also conducted offsite observations and interviews. CHH 
scored among 
the top 
community 
hospitals in the 
nation, achieving 
satisfactory 
compliance in 
performance of 
3,078 measures 
out of a total 3,100 measures with improvement plans for 
complete compliance well under way.  

* * * * *

The Center for Youth and Families in Torrington which 
provides all of the Child and Family Behavioral Health 
Outpatient services for Charlotte Hungerford Hospital has 
been awarded re-accreditation from the National Children’s 
Alliance after an evaluation process that took place in June 
of 2016 in the Child Advocacy Center.  

The National Children’s Alliance (NCA) is the national 
association and accrediting body for Children’s Advocacy 
Centers (CACs). There are over 750 CACs across the 
country and The Center for Youth and Families houses one 
of only 8 across Connecticut.  

Community trainings on how to handle child abuse 
disclosures and parent workshops are offered at no cost. If 
you are interested in learning more about training 
opportunities for your agency, please contact Bethany 
Ferreira at the Center for Youth & Families at 860-489-
3391. 
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Charlotte Hungerford 
Hospital Ad Here 
P/U from  
December newsletter 

    C AH R L O T T E H U N G E R F O R D . O R G

         QUALITY HEALT CH ARE SERVICES  

CHH BLOOD DRAWING SERVICES
540 Litchfield Street, Torrington
115 Spencer Street, Winsted

CHH CARDIAC REHABILITATION SERVICES
780 Litchfield Street, Torrington 
115 Spencer Street, Winsted 

CHH CENTER FOR CANCER CARE
200 Kennedy Drive, Torrington 

CHH DIABETES CENTER
780 Litchfield Street, Torrington

CHH EMERGENCY SERVICES
540 Litchfield Street, Torrington 
115 Spencer Street, Winsted 

................... (860) 496-6620
 ....................... (860) 738-6658

................... (860) 496-9512
....................... (860) 738-6660

  
................... (860) 489-6718

.................. (860) 489-0661

.................. (860) 496-6650
....................... (860) 738-6650

CHH MAMMOGRAPHY SERVICES
220 Kennedy Drive, Torrington 
115 Spencer Street, Winsted

CHH MEDICAL WALK-IN
1598 East Main Street, Torrington 

CHH PRIMARY CARE
780 Litchfield Street, Torrington  
131 Main Street, #101A, Thomaston

CHH RADIOLOGY / X-RAY SERVICES
540 Litchfield Street, Torrington 
115 Spencer Street, Winsted 

CHH REHABILITATION & SPORTS MEDICINE
538 Litchfield Street, Torrington
1151 East Main Street, Torrington   

CHH SLEEP CENTER
115 Spencer Street, Winsted

CHH WOUND CARE & HYPERBARIC MEDICINE
7 Felicity Lane, Torrington

MRI /ADVANCED MEDICAL IMAGING
540 Litchfield Street, Torrington

1151 East Main Street, Torrington
CHH LIONS LOW VISION CENTER

................ (860) 496-0046
  

................... (860) 496-0826
...................... (860) 738-6665

............... (860) 489-8444

.................. (860) 496-6884
............ (860) 880-8091

................. (860) 496-6550
....................... (860) 738-6664

.................. (860) 496-6875
................. (860) 496-0046

.......................... (860) 738-6620

.......................... (860) 489-0418

................... (860) 489-7314
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Legislative Agenda (Cont’d.)

Representation of Northwest Connecticut Needs
 Appoint a resident of Northwest Connecticut to the Board

of Regents.
 Maintain the Community Investment Act and Public Act

490 as intended.
 Support access to high speed internet which is vital to the

growth of rural areas.
 Support high tech manufacturing in the renewable energy

field which is positioned for growth and is vital to
companies in Northwest Connecticut.

“The Chamber 
membership owes a 
debt of gratitude to 
the volunteer 
members of the 
Government 
Relations Committee 
for the time they 
dedicated towards 
developing the 2017 agenda,” Chamber President JoAnn Ryan 
stated. “Properly addressing the concerns of business leaders 
in our region will only help to strengthen the communities of 
Northwest Connecticut.” 

WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING AT NORTHWEST 
CONNECTICUT’S CHAMBER (Cont’d.)

Junior Leadership Northwest 
December’s Junior Leadership Northwest session was a Community 
Service Project and the kids really knocked it out of the park!  

The group of high school juniors from Torrington, Wamogo, Gilbert 
and Oliver Wolcott Tech organized a Shoebox Project in 
collaboration with the United Way of Northwest Connecticut.  They 
organized a toiletry drive on December 19th and received almost 
6,000 items from the community!  The students also collected empty 
shoeboxes that they decorated with encouraging messages.  It took 
them just 2 hours to decorate over 150 shoeboxes and fill them with 
toiletry items based on gender.  

The boxes will be at Torrington High School where the approximately 50 
homeless teens attending Torrington High will be able to access them.  Thank 
you to our Chamber members who donated to the drive!  

The class’ January session was held at Northwestern Connecticut Community 
College.  Guest speakers from the college talked to the students about the 
many career opportunities available in this region.  They were also given a 
tour of the nursing lab, science lab and art studio.  

Small Business 
Counseling by SCORE
If you are a small business owner and need some advice, 
SCORE may be exactly what you are looking for.  

SCORE is a non-profit association dedicated to helping small 
businesses get off the ground, grow, and achieve their goals 
through education and mentorship. Supported by the U.S. 
Small Business Administration, it offers the largest network of 
volunteer business mentors providing free answers to your 
business questions.  

Northwest  Connecticut 
SCORE is a dedicated 
group of retired business 
people who counsel 
potential and current 
business owners at the Chamber office by appointment. They 
are available on Monday and Wednesday mornings. If you 
would like to schedule an appointment, please call the 
Chamber office at 860-482-6586.
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Drop Torrington Savings Bank 
1/2 Page Ad Here 

Drop Brooks, Todd & McNeil 
1/2 Page Ad Here 

TORRINGTON MAIN    •    TORRINGTON NORTH    •   TORRINGFORD    •   BURLINGTON   •   FALLS VILLAGE    •   GOSHEN    •   NEW HARTFORD 

torringtonsavings.com

John E. Janco
President and Chief Executive Officer

WE PUT SERVICE
BEFORE SALES

”As a local bank, we always
keep our customer’s best
interest in mind - not a
sales quota.”

(860) 496-2152

Service Before Sales.   10/20/16   
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Member News
Center for Cancer Care Fund Receives Donation
The Torrington based “Free Spirit” Lady Harley Riders 
Motorcycle Club made a donation of $2,150 to the Cancer 
Care Fund of Litchfield Hills. The funds were raised at the 
group’s annual fund-raiser held this past October in 
Winsted which featured live music, over 40 donated raffle 
items, and monetary contributions from many area 
businesses. 

Representatives of the club presented the fund board with 
the gift making 2016 the eleventh consecutive year the 
group has raised money for the cause. They have donated 
over $25,000 in total since they began contributing. The 
donations are used to assist and support cancer patients 
residing or receiving care in northwest Connecticut through 
care, treatment, education and prevention programs.  

Bowen Agency, LLC
The Bowen Agency, LLC of Winsted is seeking a Licensed 
Insurance Agent. Interested individuals should call the 
Bowen Agency at 860-379-2885. 

Chamber’s Lobbying Firm Expands
Marshall Collins of Marshall R. Collins & Associates, the 
Chamber’s state lobbyist for close to 30 years, recently 
announced the merger of his firm with International 
Government Strategies, LLC (IGS). IGS is the Milford 
based lobbying firm of former Democratic House Speaker 
James Amann and former Milford State Senator Win Smith 
and has expanded with the addition of lobbyist Michael Rell 
of Wethersfield. Rell has worked as a press secretary for the 
State Senate Republican Caucus, a policy analyst for the 
House Republican Caucus and as the caucus’s director of 
outreach. 

Salisbury Bank News
Salisbury Bank’s Kim Downey, Vice President, Trust 
Officer, was chosen as one of the select few New Leaders in 
Banking. The Connecticut Bankers Association and 
Connecticut Banking Magazine asks bankers throughout the 
state to nominate their peers for the leadership award.  
Nominees must work at a CBA member bank, be an 
outstanding employee, manager or business leader, and be 
making a notable impact within their bank and community. 
Ms. Downey is one of thirteen individuals who was chosen 
for this recognition. 

Spring Burke has been chosen as a 2017 Five Star Mortgage 
Professional award winner and will be featured in the March 
issue of Connecticut Magazine. To receive the Five Star 
Mortgage Professional award, a mortgage professional must 
satisfy five objective eligibility and evaluation criteria that 
are associated with mortgage professionals who provide 
quality services to their clients. Ms. Burke has received the 
award five years in a row. 

Northwestern Connecticut Community College
Northwestern Connecticut Community College (NCCC) 
received a $1,500 year-end critical needs grant from the 
Draper Foundation Fund of the Northwest Connecticut 
Community Foundation. It was one of 50 year-end grants 
approved for local nonprofits that are dedicated to helping 
area residents and families with limited financial means. The 
grant will be used to support the Student Food Pantry. 

NCCC is offering the required course for those interested in 
becoming a real estate salesperson. Real Estate Principles and 
Practices begins on February 16 and ends May 4. It will meet 
Tuesday & Thursday evenings from 6:30-9:35 p.m. The cost 
is $459 plus textbooks. To register, contact Jane Williams  at 
jwilliams@nwcc.edu or call 860-738-6444. 

 4 ac on South Main, Torrington. Heavy Ind. 15,000 square ft. of huge 
truck garages. Ideal for general contractor, excavator, landscaper. 

 700 ac on Rt 8. Action from 3 Torrington Ind. Parks. Lender must sell. 
 122 ac farm in New Milford near Washington, CT. Ask is $700 g. 

Lender ordered sale by 12/15/16. Make offer/terms if credit worthy. 

DROP HERRINGTON’S 
AD HERE 

We share your passion.

WINDOWS & DOORS ·  KITCHENS & BATHS 
BUILDING MATERIALS ·  QUALITY PAINT

POWER TOOLS ·  STONE ·  TILE ·  DECK DESIGN 

Hillsdale, NY: 518.325.3131·  Marble & Tile Design Center: 518.325.5836
Lakeville, CT: 860.435.2561·  Millerton, NY: 518.789.3611

Hudson, NY: 518.828.9431·  Chatham, NY: 518.392.9201
Sheffield, MA: 413.229.8777·  800.453.1311·  www.herringtons.com

®
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Member News
Center for Cancer Care Fund Receives Donation
The Torrington based “Free Spirit” Lady Harley Riders 
Motorcycle Club made a donation of $2,150 to the Cancer 
Care Fund of Litchfield Hills. The funds were raised at the 
group’s annual fund-raiser held this past October in 
Winsted which featured live music, over 40 donated raffle 
items, and monetary contributions from many area 
businesses. 

Representatives of the club presented the fund board with 
the gift making 2016 the eleventh consecutive year the 
group has raised money for the cause. They have donated 
over $25,000 in total since they began contributing. The 
donations are used to assist and support cancer patients 
residing or receiving care in northwest Connecticut through 
care, treatment, education and prevention programs.  

Bowen Agency, LLC
The Bowen Agency, LLC of Winsted is seeking a Licensed 
Insurance Agent. Interested individuals should call the 
Bowen Agency at 860-379-2885. 

Chamber’s Lobbying Firm Expands
Marshall Collins of Marshall R. Collins & Associates, the 
Chamber’s state lobbyist for close to 30 years, recently 
announced the merger of his firm with International 
Government Strategies, LLC (IGS). IGS is the Milford 
based lobbying firm of former Democratic House Speaker 
James Amann and former Milford State Senator Win Smith 
and has expanded with the addition of lobbyist Michael Rell 
of Wethersfield. Rell has worked as a press secretary for the 
State Senate Republican Caucus, a policy analyst for the 
House Republican Caucus and as the caucus’s director of 
outreach. 

Salisbury Bank News
Salisbury Bank’s Kim Downey, Vice President, Trust 
Officer, was chosen as one of the select few New Leaders in 
Banking. The Connecticut Bankers Association and 
Connecticut Banking Magazine asks bankers throughout the 
state to nominate their peers for the leadership award.  
Nominees must work at a CBA member bank, be an 
outstanding employee, manager or business leader, and be 
making a notable impact within their bank and community. 
Ms. Downey is one of thirteen individuals who was chosen 
for this recognition. 

Spring Burke has been chosen as a 2017 Five Star Mortgage 
Professional award winner and will be featured in the March 
issue of Connecticut Magazine. To receive the Five Star 
Mortgage Professional award, a mortgage professional must 
satisfy five objective eligibility and evaluation criteria that 
are associated with mortgage professionals who provide 
quality services to their clients. Ms. Burke has received the 
award five years in a row. 

Northwestern Connecticut Community College
Northwestern Connecticut Community College (NCCC) 
received a $1,500 year-end critical needs grant from the 
Draper Foundation Fund of the Northwest Connecticut 
Community Foundation. It was one of 50 year-end grants 
approved for local nonprofits that are dedicated to helping 
area residents and families with limited financial means. The 
grant will be used to support the Student Food Pantry. 

NCCC is offering the required course for those interested in 
becoming a real estate salesperson. Real Estate Principles and 
Practices begins on February 16 and ends May 4. It will meet 
Tuesday & Thursday evenings from 6:30-9:35 p.m. The cost 
is $459 plus textbooks. To register, contact Jane Williams  at 
jwilliams@nwcc.edu or call 860-738-6444. 

 4 ac on South Main, Torrington. Heavy Ind. 15,000 square ft. of huge 
truck garages. Ideal for general contractor, excavator, landscaper. 

 700 ac on Rt 8. Action from 3 Torrington Ind. Parks. Lender must sell. 
 122 ac farm in New Milford near Washington, CT. Ask is $700 g. 

Lender ordered sale by 12/15/16. Make offer/terms if credit worthy. 

DROP HERRINGTON’S 
AD HERE 
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Drop Photo Arts Printing Company 
Full Page Ad Here 

For all of your printing needs....

Visit the
Print Professionals

with over
30 Years Experience!!

44 Putter Lane
Torrington, Connecticut
860.489.1170

www.photoarts-ct.com
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Burlington - Janet Schwartz
 The following programs will be held at Sessions 

Woods. Children’s Program-Learn About Wildlife 
(return of the wild turkey, fun facts about fisher, what 
do bears do in the winter, hands-on presentation) on 
January 28, 1 pm. Wildlife Tracks (join Master Wildlife 
Conservationist Ray Hardy for a walk in the woods to 
look for animal tracks & signs) on February 25, 1 pm. 
March Mushroom Madness (“Foraging Fantastic 
Fungi” presented by the Connecticut Valley 
Mycological Society) on March 26, 9:30 am. Register 
for these events or get more info by calling 860-424-
3011 or email laura.rogers-castro@ct.gov.

 Land Trust Snowshoe Ramble. Explore Nassahegon 
Forest starting on Stone Road on February 13, 7 pm. 
Visit burlingtonlandtrust.org for details.

Falls Village - Wendy Eichman
 Winter Festival at HVRHS (gym & cafeteria) on 

February 11, 1-4 pm. $5/person or bring winter 
clothing for donation. All ages welcome. Children 
must be accompanied by an adult.

 Father/Daughter Dance at Falls Village Children’s 
Theater on February 17, 6-8 pm. For more 
information, contact devbou@aol.com.

Harwinton - Carol Kearns & Harry Schuh
 The following programs will be held at the Harwinton 

Public Library. “Wild West Re-enactment Book Talk & 
Signing” with author Jim Griffin, Eric Lee and His 
Horse on February 4, 10 am. “Get Organized” with 
professional organizer Jan Baltrush on February 11, 
1pm. Adults & children 12 & up. Free/open to public. 
Call 860-485-9113 for information & to register.

 The Harwinton Historical Society will present “The 
Road to 9/11” video with discussion to follow on 
February 5, 2pm at the Harwinton Public Library. 
Discussion led by Bruce Burnett. Free/open to public. 

 Harwinton Recreation Adult Fitness programs offer 
something for everyone: Pickleball, Zumba, Morning 
Pilates, Volleyball, Yoga and Fit Club. Call 860-485-
0626 or email recreation@harwinton.us for details.

North Canaan - Wendy Eichman
 VFW Post 6859 Paint ‘n Sip with Beth Miller at 

Canaan VFW on February 10, 6 pm. $35/person. 
Register with Beth Miller 860-605-6787.

 Couples Paint ‘n Sip at The Colonial Theatre, 
February 11. $75/couple inc. champagne, sweets, 
hors d’oeuvres, painting. Singles welcome $35/
person. Register with Chris Claydon 860-671-7991.

 NCES PTO Chocolate Festival on February 14. 
Contact Nikki Blass for info nblass01@yahoo.com

 Canaan Lion’s Club Paint ‘n Sip at Canaan VFW on 
February 24, 6 pm. $35/person. Register with Beth 
Miller 860-605-6787.

Community Representatives Report 
Complete details on the following community events can be found online at nwctchamberofcommerce.org.

Torrington - Lynn Gelormino
 Torrington Fire Department asks residents to take a 

survey on the city website (www.torringtonct.org) to 
assist in updating the Fire Service Strategic Plan.

 In February, the City will introduce an electronic 
newsletter. It will contain information on city projects, 
important meetings and keep citizens in the loop. To 
sign up, email newsletter@torringtonct.org or call   
860-489-2228.

 Winter Showcase Acoustic Concert Series at Coe
Memorial Park Civic Center on February 3 & 10, 8
pm.

 The Who’s Tommy will be performed at the Warner
Theatre February 4-12. Call 860-489-7180 for tickets.

 KidsPlay Family Fun Day on February 19, 11 am - 4
pm at the Warner Theatre. Enjoy a day of family
entertainment. $15 for family of 6 ($12 with KidsPlay
membership), $2 each add’l. person. Call KidsPlay for
information 860-618-7700.

 Magic Tree House: Pirates Past Noon at the Warner
Theatre February 25-26. Brand new musical based on
the best selling book by Mary Pope Osborne. Call
860-489-7180 for info/tickets.

Warren - Craig Nelson
 Warren Parks & Recreation is sponsoring several trips 

in February & March. Visit the Recreation page at 
warrenct.org for complete details.

 St. Patrick’s Day Senior Luncheon on March 15, 12 
noon at the Parish Hall. $15/person. Tickets must be 
purchased in advance. Contact Ruth at 860-868-
7865, Edna at 860-868-2115 or Park & Recreation at 
860-868-7881 ext. 113.

Winsted/Winchester - Fran Delaney
 Friends of Main Street’s annual Bubbles & Truffles 

chocolate & wine tasting on February 3 in the Goldin 
building on Main Street next to the FOMS office. A 
portion of proceeds will be used in support of the 
Soldier’s Monument. Visit foms.org or call 860-738-
3351 for tickets.

 Farmers’ Market continues through the winter months 
on the third Saturday (February 18, March 18). The 
market is located at the Gaylord Tiffany building on 
Rowley Street from 10 am - 4 pm.

 Whiting Mills continues its 3rd Sunday craft and 
artisan event at 100 Whiting Street. The Mill has been 
honored by Yankee Magazine as the “Best Artist 
Community” in the “Best of New England 2016”.

If your community isn’t listed and you would be interested 
in becoming involved, please call the Chamber at     
860-482-6586 to find out more about our Community
Representatives.
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Drop Conquest 
Full Page Ad Here 

Digital & Full Service Marketing
Brand Development

Website Design & Development
Custom Software & App Development

Social Media Management
SEO & SEM

www.conquestsolutions.com
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Thanks to our 

Renewing Members
The following Chamber members renewed their memberships during the period of November 23, 2016 and January 18, 2017. Thank 
you for your continued commitment to Northwest Connecticut’s Chamber of Commerce.

 Ackley Insurance Solutions 
 Adams Samartino & Co., PC 
 All-Star Storage, LLC 
 Altek Electronics Company 
 American Institute for Economic Research (AIER) 
 Bank of America 
 Borghesi Building & Engineering Co., Inc. 
 Boulder Ridge Day Camp &  

The Village at Boulder Ridge 
 Jill B. Brakeman, Law Office & Mediation Center 
 Law Office of Debra A. Brown 
 Center for Human Development 
 Championship Turf Services 
 CMHA Northwest Center for Family Service 
 Colavecchio Design, Inc. 
 CONNSTEP 
 Conquest 
 Coutant, Sederquist, Nebor & Clauss Dentists, PC 
 Devereux Glenholme School 
 The Law Office of Robert F. Dwyer, Jr. 
 Eastside Electric, Inc. 
 Eco Home Comfort Systems 
 Edward Jones Investments 

 Fairchild Auto-Mated Parts, Inc. 
 Fuel Cell Energy 
 Elyse Harney Real Estate 
 Inspire Leadership, LLC 
 Jacque Williams Entertainment 
 Litchfield Drapery & Blinds 
 Litchfield Hills Nursery 
 McCall Center for Behavioral Health 
 Meadow Street Commons-Winsted, LLC 
 Meraki 
 National Iron Bank 
 Northwest Connecticut Community Foundation 
 Northwestern Mutual, John Morris 
 O&G Industries, Inc. 
 Pelletier Mechanical Services, LLC 
 Petrovits, Patrick, Smith & Co., LLC 
 Property Partners Real Estate, LLC 
 Red Barn Consulting, LLC 
 The Roberts Tax Group 
 The Rotary Club of Torrington & Winsted Areas 
 Rougeot Electric, LLC 
 Jackie Scoville 
 Seitz LLC 
 Special Olympics Connecticut, Inc. 
 Spectracoat Metalizing, LLC 
 Stadium System 
 Torrington Business Park, LLC 
 Torrington Library 
 Torrington Savings Bank 
 Union Savings Bank 
 United Construction & Engineering, Inc. 
 Ward Leonard CT, LLC 
 Waterbury Symphony Orchestra 
 Weigold Floor Covering 
 Winvian 

WANTED 

LICENSED  
INSURANCE AGENT 
Call the Bowen Agency for details 

(860) 379-2885

Raynard & Peirce Real Estate Co.
Canaan 860-453-4148 Norfolk 860-542-5518

Nicholas A. Fanelli, Broker Licensed in CT & MA
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

www.raynardpeircere.com
We’re on Facebook & Pinterest too

Wendy Eichman, Assoc. Broker 860-671-0627
Maria Bonetti, Assoc. Broker 860-485-4580

Nikki Blass, REALTOR 860-671-0592
Roselee Fanelli, REALTOR 860-485-2338

Commercial Office Space
North Canaan-2500 sq ft. Commercial Office Space available 
for rent. Includes reception area, common area with kitchen, six 
offices plus two additional which can accommodate multiple 
cubicles and restrooms. Private location with large parking area 
located on the edge of the downtown area in North Canaan. Call 
Associate Broker Wendy Eichman for details and showing: 860-
671-0627.

North Canaan-Colonial style brick building is a Main Street 
landmark - formerly used as a Dentist office. Reception area, 3 
offices, one has fireplace, bath and work space on main floor; 
downstairs features library, wet bar and additional bath. Public 
parking available behind building. Exclusive $165,000. Call 
Associate Broker Wendy Eichman for details and showing: 860-
671-0627.




